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THE WILAW QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

Newsletter Article Highlights:

e $310 Billion Added to Paycheck Protection Program and $10 Billion Added to Emergency
EIDL Grant

* Don't Waive Goodbye to Your Construction Lien Rights

e What Happens if My Business Can’t Perform Its Contract Due to the Coronavirus?

 Estate and Tax Planning During Market Tumult and Low Interest Rates

 President Signs Families First Coronavirus Response Act Expanding Employees’ FMLA
Rights and Mandating Paid Sick Leave

Firm News:

e Attorney Christa Wittenberg Elected Shareholder

* Attorney Joseph Gumina Featured in Merit Shop Contractor

e Attorneys Christa Wittenberg and Grant Killoran Featured in Wisconsin Lawyer
» Attorneys Pete Faust and Jason Scoby Quoted in the Business Journal
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